
Is Remote Work a Thing of the Past?

There was an interesting article from the Wall Street Journal this week stating the number of companies allowing 
remote work is close to the pre-pandemic levels of 2019.

• Last year 72.5% of companies said employees 
rarely or never teleworked, up from 60.1% in 
2021.

• In 2019, 76.7% of companies did not have 
telework.

Candidates need to understand Employer 
Expectations in 2023!

https://www.wsj.com/articles/work-from-home-era-ends-for-millions-of-americans-8bb75367?mod=Searchresults_pos1&page=1
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